
Stanley Cups

We have an increasing number of
children bring Stanley or Stanley
type cups to school for lunchtime. 

These cups are kept in the
lunchbox cart so can we please

ensure that lids are tightly fitted
so that they do not leak over
other children’s lunch boxes
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TIMES OF THE
SCHOOL DAY

We have had a number of
parents ask for clarification

about the times of the school
day. 

8.25am Doors Open
8.30am Registers to be

completed
8.40am Doors close. All children

to be in classrooms.
After this time all children will

receive a late mark 

3.30pm End of the School day.

We understand that there may
be times when parents are

running late in a morning or a
night, however, attendance and

punctuality is essential in
supporting children’s progress

and well-being

Please can we remind all
parents that our School

Uniform Policy can be found
on our website. 

Children should not wear false
and fake nails or have nails
that are excessively long as

these present as a health and
safety issue when children are
taking part in physical activity 



IMPORTANT INFORMATION

Assembly Times

All our morning assemblies now start at 8.50am in line with the start of our school day.
Once assemblies have started Parents and Carers will not be admitted unless this has

been agreed in advance.
We understand it can be upsetting if parents and carers are refused entry, our office

staff are only following what we have asked them to do. 

Parents Evening 

Our Spring Term Parents Evening will take place on
Monday 10th February – 3.45pm-

6.15pm
Thursday 13th February – Parents Evening 4.00pm-

6.30pm

All appointment are face to face in school and there will be
an opportunity for parents and carers to see learning in classrooms.

More details to follow

Year 1 Phonics Workshop

Just a quick reminder that our Year 1 Phonics Workshop will take place in school  on
Tuesday 6th February at 2.45pm in the school hall. 

We hope that our year 1 parents and carers will be able to join us.


